
TLMI - PFAS Position Statement  
TLMI and its members recognize that Per- and polyfluoroalkyl 

substances (PFAS) anywhere within the tag and label supply change is a 
serious threat to the environment and poses significant human health concerns. 

As a signatory to the Ellen MacArthur Foundation, TLMI and its members are 
committed to eliminating all known PFAS within their product portfolios. 

TLMI fully supports the development of viable PFAS-free substitute 
applications across our members’ supply and customer chains. 

As is currently directed in several states, TLMI and its members are  
committed to understanding and accurately reporting known PFAS elements 

within their supply chain either to requesting companies or regulatory 
agencies, as required. 
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